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January 2018 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Thank you for your interest in one of our teaching posts for September 2018.   
 
Our growing successful school is located to the south-west edge of 
Milton Keynes with the majority of children coming from the 
surrounding areas of Tattenhoe and Kingsmead. We have excellent 
facilities and resources and our school is a wonderful environment for 
teaching and learning. We also have up to date technology to help 
deliver an exciting curriculum and enhance teaching and learning. In 
addition, we have a wonderful staff team who are looking forward to 
welcoming new colleagues to our supportive, happy community.  In 
January 2015 we were delighted to have had the quality of our school recognised by Ofsted as 
‘outstanding’; our commitment to continued improvement and our ambition to achieve the very best 
for every child is very much part of the ethos of our school.   
 
We are looking for high quality, bubbly and energetic teachers to join our expanding, happy school.  
Successful candidates will need to have excellent communication and interpersonal skills, high 
expectations and a real commitment to achieving the very highest of standards – in short, candidates 
will need to share our ambition and commitment to achieve the very best.  Flexibility and the ability to 
work well with the rest of the staff team are equally important qualities.   Applications from newly 
qualified teachers are welcome. 
 
The closing date for applications is 10:00 am on Friday 26th January and interviews will take place 
the following week. Please note that all short-listed candidates will also be observed teaching as part 
of the interview process. If you have any questions at all please do not hesitate to contact me for an 
informal discussion and visits to our school are welcome and encouraged!  
 
Again, thank you very much for your interest in our school and I look forward to hearing from you.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ruth Seagar 

 


